
    

 

PROPOSAL FOR THE ASSIGNEMENT OF THE SENIOR TECHNICIAN IN HEALTH 
AND SAFETY POSITION (Ref.52/2024) 

 

The Commission for the evaluation of the Senior Technician in Health and Safety position 
(Ref.52/2024), has evaluated the documentation provided by the candidates, and proposes 
assignment of the position to: 
 
 
 

FRANCISCO BERBEL JIMENEZ 
 

 
                                                                   Sant Adrià de Besòs, June 6th 2024 
 
         
     
 
 
 
 
Francesc Torregrosa Mora     Francesc Torregrosa Mora 
Head of Human Resources                                Head of Human Resources 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jaume Marfà  
Economic Director                                              
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